TLINE

September 13, 2021

News and Announcements

Showdown Day, Snacks, and Dismissal on Friday. Friday is
a noon dismissal. Students are reminded that unless they have
athletics or are using after-school supervision services, students
should be off school grounds by 12:45 PM on Friday. Friday is
our “infamous” Junior/Senior Showdown” and while there will be
no lunch service, there will be snacks available for $1 during the
event. Also, the dances will be recorded and uploaded to our
Youtube channel for our parents to view.

DLD for ALL students, Monday, September 20. A

reminder that Monday is a Digital Learning Day (DLD). All

students will attend school virtually from home. They will be

expected to attend homeroom as usual at 7:45 AM for

prayer, pledge, and announcements. They will be expected

to enter each class on time. We will follow the regular

schedule for the day with three minutes between classes,

students need to be on time for each class. Tardiness will

result in a demerit. Students are expected to be in their

regular Monday-Friday dress code which would include either their uniform polo or their polo
and PC Spirit Wear or a sweater or their PC fleece. T-shirts, hats, etc. are not allowed. If
students are not in appropriate dress, they could receive demerits from each teacher on
Monday. Additionally, students must conduct themselves from either a desk or a table.
Students should not be on couches, lounge chairs, etc. Finally, all students must have their
cameras on their faces--not pointed to the ceiling or the top of their heads. Just like a regular
day in school, students are expected to take ownership of their learning--requiring focus,
organization, and maturity

Lunch Drop-off. Parents/Guardians, if you or a family
member is bringing your student a lunch they need to have it
here NO LATER THAN 11:00! Students should not be eating
in their 3rd Block class.

Cathy's Cafe. Snacks are available for purchase during
lunch including fruit cups, yogurt, chips, and cookies.




Occasionally there are other items for $1. You may see a
dish of Mac & Cheese, spaghetti, or corn dogs, etc. Prices
are $1 to $1.50.

Did you know that PC offers a referral program? Refer a
new family from a non-feeder school to PCHS and receive a
$1,000 credit on tuition. Maximum of two referral discounts
per family per year.

Did you refer a family for the 21-22 school year? Make sure
to fill out the New Student Referral Incentive Form and
return it to Alyson LeMaster by September 30, 2021.

& FACTS Family Online: Parents/Guardians please review the

v following document regarding important information that must be
: updated such as Medical forms, emergency contacts, etc... Click the

/ link for the FACTS Family Online Information. If you have any
questions or need assistance please contact Mrs. Padilla. Please
! make sure to log in and update any necessary information prior to

A (Melnet coMPANY the start of school.

Reminder to Parents/ Guardians - Student’s lunch must be
pre-ordered via FACTS Family online and all orders should
be placed no later than 9:00 am the day of. As the lunch
reports are running daily at 9:00 am. Click here for
instructions on how to order your student’s lunch.

Diocesan Virtus Teen Program- A new diocesan Safe

= @ Environment training program “Boundaries Module for

X V I RTUS Youth Who are Employees or Assisting/Volunteers” for

. teens ages 13 to 17 years old is now available on
Protecting God's Virtusonline.org. In this training program, “Teens will learn
Children about maintaining appropriate boundaries, awareness of
inappropriate behavior, proper reporting procedures, and an
understanding that their role is not a supervisory one, but that
they must always assist a VIRTUS-trained and background-screened adult.” It is

recommended that all diocesan teenage volunteers complete the training but it is not
mandatory unless employed by the diocese. Click here for the registration form.

Attention Parents: When logging into the .
Parents section of the PCHS website please use \’/FACTS‘ ren-we II@

your FACTS Family log in. These two logins are
the SAME.

Do you shop on Amazon? Have you linked your Amazon account to
Peninsula Catholic through the Amazon Smile program? Simply log
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into Amazon Smile with your credentials and select Peninsula

Catholic as your organization to support. It's that easy! Just remember
amazon to shop through the Amazon Smile page and PC will receive a portion
of your purchases. Contact, Robin Thomas if you have any
questions.

Student newsletter: Knights Round Table was
sent to all students on Friday, September 10. Check K N I G H Ts
out the latest issue with news on athletics and B 3

student activities.

Clubs and Activities are starting up for the 21-22 school year!
Club Meetings begin at 2:40 pm and are open to both PC Virtual and
e tasdiimons = On-Campus Learners. Please take a look at our offerings and share
CL ' " with your student. While participating in clubs is not a requirement —
it is highly encouraged! Your student, whether in person or virtual will
have the opportunity to join! Students should listen to morning
announcements AND review the Club And Activity Calendar that has been shared with all
students.

Golf Tournament Recap - It was a great day of sunshine and fun at Sleepy Hole Golf
Course this past Friday. Thanks to the 90 golfers and 20 volunteers who helped us raise

money for the Athletic Department. A special congratulations to our 50/50 Raffle Winners -
Amy Harris won $2,300, Andrew Sykes won $300 and Becky Peyton won $100. Thanks to
everyone who supported this event through sponsorships and raffle ticket sales.

Home and School Association

Home & School Association: The minutes from the September 2
meeting are attached here and will also be posted in the Home &
School section (under Parents) on the PCHS website. Home & School
has many opportunities for service hours. Sign up here.

Home & School

ASSOCIATION

Volunteering

- @ /4_\ Knights of Vplunteer for our _Give 4.For Bingo program. Give us 4 nights for
b \/" Columbus®  bingo and your family service hours are done for the year. Plus, you
\,Joa X

)

get a FREE t-shirt! Volunteers are needed to sell “Instants” for $1
' each. No training is necessary. If you can count, you are qualified!
“Give
k? OV

A~ |

Adults and students 16 and over are welcome to come out to
earn money for their PC club or sports team when they provide
6 volunteers on a Thursday night.

Bingo is held on Mondays and Thursdays at the Knights of
Columbus Hall on Nettles Dr. from 5:30 - 10:30 pm in a non-smoking environment.
To sign up to Give 4 For Bingo, check out our SignUp Genius to choose the best 4 nights
for your schedule.

For more information, contact Patrick McFadden, our Booster Club Bingo Coordinator.
Thank you for supporting the Knights of Columbus Council 5480 who give so much back to
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PC each year.
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